emia-related Deaths

Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs . NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST :

ivd Our Ref: BPC-0077-11

Date: 13" December 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re Your Client(s): 1. Belfast Health & Social Care Trust
2. Southern Health & Social Care Trust
3. Western Health & Social Care Trust
4. Health & Social Care Board

I refer to your letter dated 14™ October 2011.

Referring to Paragraph 4 when you advised that “additionally the HPSS, now HSC in
Northern Ireland has gone through a number of re-organisations since 1995, the most
recent being the Review of Public Administration ...... " | would ask that you provide the
Inquiry with the following information:-

(1) What happened to the storage and retrieval of information during the re-
organisations since 1995; including at the individual Trust, Board and Hospital
level.

(2) The name and job title of the person(s) who can give evidence to the Inquiry in
relation to (1) above.

Please provide the Inquiry with this information by 20" December 2011.

Yours sincerely,
Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

AS-INQ 305-055-001






